Hello CLUB REP and welcome to SNEWGA 2023! Although it may still be winter, it's time to start thinking about CLUB RENEWALS for 2023.
 
Currently you are registered as the Club Rep for YOUR CLUB. Your club membership dues for 2023 are $35. Congratulations to Brenda Perron of Cedar Knob! As SNEWGA Rep of the Year for 2022, your Club Dues will be paid by SNEWGA as our thanks to you.
 
Step 1) Please return the Club Information Sheet which I have attached in two formats: PDF and DOC. Fill out whichever form works best for and return to me via e-mail at lisafernboros@sbcglobal.net by February 13. If e-mail does not work for you, then you can include your sheet in Step 2) with dues instead.
 
Step 2) Submit your $35 club Dues, payable to SNEWGA (please note your club name on the check) by February 13th to our VP Membership:
 
Lisa Fern-Boros
60 Birdseye Road
Shelton CT 06484
lisafernboros@sbcglobal.net

It is a good time to start thinking about contacting your members and encouraging them to rejoin SNEWGA as well as recruiting new members!   The membership portal will be open by 02/01 for easy on-line renewal which is highly encouraged.  Individual membership renewal fees this year will be $20 through April 30, and $25 thereafter. Fees for new members will be $20 throughout the season.
 
Again, this year, we are accepting donations to The First Tee of Connecticut.  Please continue to encourage and collect donations from your members.  In addition, there is a donation page in Golf Genius when renewing that makes it even easier to contribute.  For every $5 donation, a lottery ticket will be entered for a chance to win one of two complimentary foursomes, courses TBA.  Barbara Karis Downey will be filling out those tickets this year (so you Reps are off the hook!)  The winners will be chosen at Team Day currently scheduled for July 31 (subject to change).
 
As a reminder, if your club has 10 or fewer members as of April 30, your club is considered a POOL club which means you can participate in any team events (e.g., The Memorial, Team Day, Pro Lady, etc.) with members of other poor clubs within your region.  This gives clubs with smaller memberships a chance to compete in these premiere events.  
 
If you are no longer the SNEWGA Rep for your club, please forward this e-mail along with the attachments to the person in your club who will be serving as the SNEWGA Rep. Please include me in the correspondence.
 
Looking forward to another great golf season!

Lisa Fern-Boros
1st VP, Membership SNEWGA
